Companies and Intellectual
Property Commission

a member of the dti group

IMPORTANT NOTICE TO CUSTOMERS
(Notice 65 of 2019)

RETRACTION OF NOTICE 64: IPONLINE DOWNTIME MAINTENANCE

Please be advised that the planned scheduled maintenance on IP Online systems (Notice
64), will no longer be taking place during the period 18" — 20" October 2019.

All services for IP Online will therefore be available.

CIPC apologises for any inconvenience caused and trust that you will find this in order.

Yours sincerely,




